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23 August 2013

Dear Kevin

Re: AASB ED 243 Withdrawal of AASB 1031

We are responding to your request for comment on the Exposure Draft (ED) 243
1031 Materiality.

We support the Board’s proposal to withdraw the standard on the basis that
Board’s policy that domestic guidance should not be provided on matters that are covered by
International Financial Reporting Standards (IFRS). T
and we agree that the existing guidance in other standards is adequate

I would welcome the opportunity to discuss our firm’s views at your conve
(03) 8603 5371 if you would like to d

Yours sincerely

Margot Le Bars
Partner, PricewaterhouseCoopers
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Withdrawal of AASB 1031 Materiality

We are responding to your request for comment on the Exposure Draft (ED) 243

We support the Board’s proposal to withdraw the standard on the basis that this is consistent with the
Board’s policy that domestic guidance should not be provided on matters that are covered by
International Financial Reporting Standards (IFRS). The issue of materiality is not unique to Australia
and we agree that the existing guidance in other standards is adequate.

I would welcome the opportunity to discuss our firm’s views at your convenience. Please contact me on
if you would like to discuss our comments further.
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